
VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT

  

July 27 2022
   

The Village Mills Emergency Services District met July 27, 2022 in the Wildwood Volunteer Fire Department 
Station for a Work Session. The session was called to order at 3:00 PM by  Vice-President Wornick.  Present were 
Comm.  McDonald and Comm. Bales 

 

There was no Public attendance.

 

There was an open discussion addressing the need for legal representation for VMESD8 and WVFD. 

Comm. McDonald made a motion to have a “called meeting” ASAP to resolve the issue of legal representation. 
Comm. Bales seconded the motion.  The motion to accept was unanimous.

Motion to adjourn was made by Comm. McDonald and Seconded by Comm. Bales. 
The vote on the motion to adjourn was unanimous.


